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It is unnecessary to include a requirement that JCF first use money from the sum
sufficient appropriation before using the statutory reserve.  It is my understanding
that to cause the general fund balance to go below the statutorily required balance, the
JCF would first have to use general purpose revenue from the proposed sum sufficient
appropriation.

If you have any questions or would like to request a redraft, please do not hesitate
to contact me.
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